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PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to Green Codified Ordinances, the Green City Council will accept resumes and
letters of interest for an appointment to the Design Review Board and Civil Service Commission.

Applicants for the Design Review Board shall be a registered architect, landscape
architect, surveyor, or certified land planner or shall have significant experience in building
Jesign or construction or a related field. This appointment is a two-year commitment
commencing January 1, 2019. They meet the first Wednesday of each month at 8:30 a.m. at the
City of Green Central Administration Building. This position is paid a stipend quarterlv.

The Civil Service Commission is a Charter-mandated body of three (3) members who
serve six-year terms; and, currently meet at 6 PM on the 2" Wednesday of each month at the
City of Green Central Administration Building. Members of the Commission shall be persons of
recognized competence in personnel administration, public administration, labor relations, law,
or relevant field. This is a six-year commitment commencing January 1, 2019.

The Civil Service Commission is charged with providing a merit system for appointments
and promotions without regard for political patronage, promoting standards for job performance
and professional conduct and acting as an appellate body for major disciplinary actions or
discharge of protected, classified employees. This position is paid a stipend quarterly.

You must be a resident of Green. Interested citizens can apply by submitting a resume
and letter of interest on or before November 19, 2018 at 3 p.m. to Molly Kapeluck, MMC. Clerk
of Council, 1755 Town Park Blvd. or mailing to P.O. Box 278, Green, OH 44232. Or you can e-
mail resume and letter of interest to mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org

Molly Kapeluck, MMC
Clerk of Council

NOTE: Please publish in the Suburbanite November 9, 2018.



